
EXAMPLE LETTER TO REPRESENTATIVE SANDS 
 
Subject: SF 509 ReFueling Assistance Legislation 
  
Representative Sands: 
 
As your constituents, we ask you please call a subcommittee meeting for discussion and a vote on "SF 
509 ReFueling Assistance Legislation" passed by the Senate.  This legislation will greatly enhance the 
lives of many disabled drivers, both disabled veterans and non-veteran disabled Iowa residents alike. 
  
Your attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated. 
  
Regards, 
  
Your Name 
Your Address 
Your Phone 
Your E-Mail 
 
 
 

EXAMPLE LETTER TO LEGISLATORS 
 
Dear Legislator: 
 
We are asking for your support of "SF 509, ReFueling Assistance" Legislation.  Please ask 
Representative Sands to bring "SF 509" forward in the Ways & Means Committee of the House for 
discussion & support of this important piece of Legislation. 
 
Many disabled veterans & non-veteran disabled drivers find themselves without assistance or unable to 
obtain the assistance needed for ReFueling their vehicles at stations as provided for in the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA). This Legislation is not mandatory, however, when new fuel stations are 
constructed or remodeling takes place signage will be installed and a Communication Device, Reachable 
from the Drivers Window and Operable with a closed fist will also be installed.  If smaller stations wish to 
install the device there is a 50 % tax credit available.  This Legislation will ensure a Direct Connection 
between the disabled driver and the clerk who can assist that driver obtain ReFueling Assistance in a 
safe and sure manner. 
 
SF 509, REFUELING ASSISTANCE LEGISLATION WILL IMPROVE THE REQUIREMENT FUEL 
STATIONS HAVE UNDER THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA). 
 
PLEASE HELP DISABLED VETERANS & OTHER DRIVERS WITH DISABILITIES, by passing "SF 509". 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  
 


